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>>> Grant Muller <Grant@mullerpartnership.com.au> 3/13/2013 10:00 am >>> 

Sir/Madam, 

  

Congratulations on making the decisions (with funding attached) required to help revitalize 

Newcastle CBD. 

  

Having watched the CBD crumble over the past 20 years or so, what we need now is action. 

I hope politics and red tape are able to be minimised in order for this to happen and that 

consultant appointments & workflow does not go ‘out of tow’. 

  

Well done, keep going! 

  

Regards 

  

Grant Muller �Chief Executive 

  

 
  
m: 0416 140 956 �t: 02 4965 4722 
  
Level 1, 9 Kenrick St (PO Box 266), The Junction, NSW Australia 2291 
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